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Memo No. 46.02.0000.927.07.030.2022-1461                      Date:20/06/2022 

 

 

Cancellation of IFT Notice 
 

 

Invitation for Tender notice published on 23.05.2022 in The New Nation and The Daily Nabochatona by the undersigned 

for Procurement of Non-Consulting Services for Supply of Staff by a Firm through Out-sourcing having Tender Package 

No WD 802-3 vide memo no- 46.02.0000.927.07.030.2022-1150, dated 22.05.2022 is hereby cancelled due to unavoidable 

circumstances.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 ( Md. Wahidur Rahman ) 

Project Director 

Program for Supporting Rural Bridges 

Phone : 02-44826229 

E-mail : pd.suprb@lged.gov.bd 

 

 

 

CC: 

1. Chief Engineer, Local Government Engineering Department, Agargaon, Dhaka. 

2. Director General, CPTU, IMED, Planning Commission, Agargaon, Sher-E-Bangla Nagar, Dhaka. He is requested to 

publish the notice in CPTU website. 

3. Additional Chief Engineer (Implementation/Planning/Urban Management/ IWRM), LGED, Dhaka. 

4. Superintending Engineer (ICT), LGED. He is requested to publish the notice in LGED website. 

5. The Manager (Advertisement), The New Nation / The Daily Nabochatona. He is requested to publish (size: 

2columnX4inches) the attached Cancellation Notice once in his daily on or before dated 22/06/2022 and submit 05 

(five) copies of the same. 

6. Mr. / Ms. ........................................................................................................................................... 

 
 

শেখ হাসিনার মূলনীসি 

গ্রাম েহররর উন্নসি  
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